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MERRY CHRISTMAS 
     It is hoped that each of you had a very Merry Christmas 
and were able to enjoy time with family and friends! 
 
HAPPY NEW YEAR 
     As we approach The New Year, I wish to each of you and 
your families a healthy, happy, and prosperous New Year! 
 
COMPANY SCHEDULE 
     See Fusilier for December & January events 
     Pay your dues! 
 
SAINT DAVID'S DAY 
     As of the December Fusilier, The Regimental Saint David's Day  
Dinner will be held on March 3-4, 2012 in Gettysburg, PA at 
The Dobbins Tavern 
     It is hope that many of you will take this opportunity to attend 
this very important Regimental celebration (in closer proximity 
to many of us than is usual). 
     See you in Gettysburg on March 3rd! 
 
REGIMENTAL DUES 
     As you saw in the December Fusilier, there has been a slight 
adjustment in the Regimental dues for 2012. 
     Regimental dues are $20 if paid before March 1st. 
     Regimental dues paid after March 1st and before April 15th 
are $25. 
     Regimental dues paid after April 15th are $30. 
     BAR dues are still $25. 
     Please send your checks now - do not wait until February 27- 
28-29.   Your dues will then be late and you will owe The  
Regiment another $5. 
     Pay them now!   
 
COMPANY BIRTHDAYS 
     In 1st Platoon, In December, Pte. Don Hively celebrated his  
42nd birthday on the 13th.  Happy Birthday, Don, and many more! 
     In 2nd Platoon, in December, there are no birthdays (after the large 
number in November). 
     In 1st Platoon, in January, Pte. Jim Coffey will celebrate his 62nd 
birthday on the 6th.  Happy Birthday, Jim, and many more! 



     In 2nd Platoon, in January, Pte. Bob Passero will celebrate his 63rd 
birthday on the 10th.  Happy Birthday, Bob, and many more! 
 
OFFICERS' BIRTHDAYS 
     In December, our former Regiment commander, Major Richard Ford 
celebrated his 68th birthday on the 15th.  Happy Birthday, Sir, and many more! 
(Wow, 68 !) 
     In January, there are no current officers' birthdays. 
 
SOUTHERN COMPANY 
     If the Southern Company of this Regiment is ever to be re-established,  
it is important that there be good leadership for The Company. 
     That leadership has many components - attending events, being 
properly and completely outfitted, having your uniform clean and well 
maintained, having your equipment clean and well maintained, being 
attentive to your duties, showing proper respect to those set over you, 
and being ready and willing to accept extra duty when asked.   These 
are just part of what it means to be prepared for leadership. 
     In the weeks and months ahead, I hope to be able to identify  
potential for leadership and to give those individuals an opportunity 
to prove themselves. 


